
 

 

    
11th June 2021   
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers at Kelvin Hall School 
 
 

In light of upcoming changes to the requirements for relationships and sex education (RSE), we’ve been consulting 
with parents, pupils and staff on how we can make sure that our updated PSHE curriculum continually meets the new 
requirements as well as the needs of our pupils.  

 

We have worked hard to make sure that our new curriculum reflects: 

● Our pupils’ age and maturity levels, as well as their cultural and religious backgrounds 

● The values of our school community 

● Every pupil’s learning needs 

● What pupils need to know to be healthy and safe in school, in their personal relationships and in the wider 
world 

 

We’ve now updated our RSE/PSHE policy again to include our proposed new curriculum. We have made our updated 
policy available on our website, you can access this using the link below. 

RSE/PSHE Draft Policy 2021/22 

 

We would welcome any feedback on the curriculum delivery and the wider policy. You can submit any questions you 
may have about the proposed RSE/PSHE 2021/22 curriculum through our online survey using the link below. 

https://forms.gle/gxiDrqvLs9qC8Ypf7 

 

The initial deadline for responding to the consultation is Monday 21st June 2021. 

In September 2021 we will also communicate a specific email account where any parent/carer can give feedback and 
comments to the school regarding the delivery of RSE/PSHE throughout the year, including in lessons and themed 
assemblies. This will be monitored by our PSHE lead coordinator. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr C Leng 
Head of School 
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